
 

WWL Newsletter Friday 17th January 
2020 

Monday 20th 

Guitars  am in the Library 

Rugby Club  Years 5 & 6     12.35p.m. 

Quidditch Club       Hall 3.30-4.30p.m. 

 

Tuesday 21st 

 Year 3/4 Korfball    12.35 – 1pm 

 Art Club - 4C, 3.15 - 4.15 p.m. 



Wednesday 22nd 

Keyboard lessons   -     Music Room       

Woodwind lessons pm    -    ICT Suite 

Charley Charley One (Selected Yr 5)     -   Finishing at 4.30p.m.  

Thursday 23rd  

Year 5/6 Korfball -  12.35 – 1pm 

Guitars - am Library 

Drums - pm Mobile 

Samba Club - Hall, 3.20-4.30p.m. 

Friday 24th 

4P visit to Sprowston Library 

Keep It Moving Dance Club in the hall 8.30-8.50 a.m 

Cross Country 12.35p.m. 

Young Voices at the O2 

 



 

31st January  

FOWWLS Bingo 

7th February 

FOWWLS Disco 

Week beginning 10th February 

Year 4 How Hill Residential 

17th - 21st February 

Half Term 

27th March 

FOWWLS Disco 

1st April  

Last day of term 



Housepoints 

 

This week:  

1st Place -  Sandringham 

2nd Place -  Windsor 

3rd Place -  Buckingham 

4th Place -  Balmoral 

Congratulations to Sandringham this week. 

Yearly Totals: 

Buckingham - 32 

Balmoral  -  26 

Sandringham  -  27 

Windsor -  43 



Attendance Cup 

 

as awarded to 4R and 5D 

With Attendance of 100% 

For the week 6th to 13th January 2020 



Vocab Ninja  

 

 

Words are the key to unlocking understanding! Please try and discuss the words below with your children.  

They will be talking to their class teacher about these words during Tuesday's assembly time.  



Golden Book 

 

Congratulations to the following children for getting into the Golden Book this week: 

Orla Brown, Connor Madden and Brandon Mathieson. 

Winter PE & Games Reminder  

 

With the weather becoming much colder children will need the appropriate clothing for outside games. 
This must include the following: 

• standard PE kit (shorts and house t-shirt) 



• tracksuit bottoms (navy or black) 

• jumper/hoody (preferably navy or black that is not their school jumper) 

• a pair of socks to change into (essential if feet get wet or if girls are only wearing tights)  

Stars of the Week 

 

 

3L 

Kennedy Rogers 

For making an amazing animation on Scratch completely independently! Well done, Kennedy!  

James Burgess 

For making an amazing animation on Scratch completely independently! Well done, James!  

Ruby Barnard 

For showing great kindness to another child when they had lost their 'tuck' money. Ruby gave up some 
of her break time to help. Well done, Ruby! 

3G 

Harley Eke 

For really improving his handwriting in Literacy lessons. 

Henry Banham 



For demonstrating good inference skills in guided reading when looking at The Deep Dark Wood book.  

Charlotte Johnstone & Alfie Debbage 

For showing a good understanding of the nutrients the body needs in Science.  

3S 

Harrison Ayton 

For having a super attitude for his maths all week.  Well done, Keep it up. 

  

Ollie Taylor 

Ollie has really impressed me with some super answers in our Guided Reading lessons.  

 

4C 

Tajus Pumeris 

For trying extremely hard in all of his lessons, and for encouraging others to do the same. Well done, 
Tajus! 

Poppy-Belle Horton 

For being such a positive, hard-working  role model in our class. Keep being you! 

4P 

4R 

India Homewood 

For some fantastic thinking and research about why the Romans invaded Britain in History this week - 
well done! 

Leo Crane 

For being so very 'on it' every day in Literacy this week - tackling SPaG questions and poetry with verve 

and vigour!  

Isabelle Anderson 

For just being Izzy. 

James Hamilton-Cole 

For being so brilliantly impressive in both English and Maths for Mrs Peck - what a star!  

5B 

5D 



Andre Gibson 

For the great start back to Year 5 after Christmas – well done and keep up the hard work. 

Zavy Davidson 

For sharing some great ideas about how to investigate thermal insulators. 

Zuzanna Maciol 

For your fantastic energy you bring every day to school, you really brighten up the classroom.  

Bethany Roberts 

For an improved confidence to share your ideas in English – well done Bethany, keep up the hard work. 

Charlie Gooch 

For his fantastic effort he has made with his reading. Charlie has collected over 60 signatures - well done. 

Oriana Perry 

For being such a wonderful and caring member of 5D. Oriana is always looking out for others and will do 
her best to help in any way. 

Hayden Locke 

Hayden has shown some great determination in Maths this week – he is confidently approaching new 
concepts and tackling them with a positive attitude. 

 

5S 

Leah Gaylor and Lacey Clabburn 

For attempting every fraction challenge with a positive attitude. It is wonderful to see your confidence 

grow in Maths. Well done. 

6H 

Alfie Rawlinson- For improving his focus in Guided Reading and sharing some thoughtful answers.  

Adrianna Norman- For working really hard in English to write a letter from another character’s point of 
view. 

 

6Q 

6SB 



 


